
The great commission starts at 900 Echo Lane. Generations before us had the 
vision to cultivate the place we have today, and our buildings serve as a strong 
home base used daily for bringing people together and serving others. From 
worship services and Bible classes to youth activities, ministry meetings, and 
community events – we gather here! 

The new education building and 
chapel are a testament to what 
thriving looks like to our church 
family. Our children and adult 
classes are flourishing, in the Oak 
View Room celebrations and 
fellowships are being held , and 
the chapel is a communal space 
that exudes warmth along with 
great acoustics that elevate our 
praise and worship.

While we have been good stewards of the resources God has blessed us with, 
our facilities are dated and wearing from years of use. Much of our campus, 
including the worship center and Friendship School, was built in the 1960s. The 
Family Center and church offices were added in the 1980s.  

As we have grown and added ministries, there 
is a need for additional space, which our 
current facility does not have. Additionally, 
much of the equipment “behind the walls” 
(HVAC, electrical, plumbing, etc.) has reached 
the end of its useful life. We are at the 
crossroads of repair or replace. We believe the 
best stewardship, with future generations in 
mind, leads us to replace as much as possible 
so they can focus on spreading the Kingdom.

Great is the Lord, and greatly to be praised,
and His greatness is unsearchable.

One generation shall commend Your works
to another, and shall declare Your mighty acts.

Psalm 145:3-4




